October 15, 2014

Francis Collins, M.D., Ph.D. Thomas Insel, M.D.

Director Co-Chair, BRAIN Multi-council Waking Group
National Institutes of Health Director, National Institute of Mental Health
Building 1, Room 126 National Institutes of Health

1 Center Drive 6001 Executive Blvd.

Bethesda, MD 20814 Rockville, MD 20852

Cornelia Bargmann, Ph.D. William Newsome, Ph.D

Co-Chair, Advisory Committee to the Co-Chair, Advisory Committee to the

NIH DirectorBRAIN Working Group

Dear Drs. Collins, Insel, Bargmann, and Newsome:

As you know, to suppoRresident Obama’s Brain Research through Advancing Innovative
Neurotechnologies (BRIN) Initiative, the National Institutes of Health (NIH) offered
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